
July 30, 2022

Skippers,

We held the July DF65 Regatta today.  We were forced to setup on the west shore due to 
people fusion the south shore.   We set up the course with the usual windward leeward 
buoys; however, I used the power mark boat to set a buoy halfway toward our usual start on 
the south shore.  With much of the prevailing winds from the southeast we used this buoy 
quite often to obtain some windward legs.  Winds were very light to light to nonexistent.  We 
managed to get in thirteen races primarily due to some short courses S described.   A good 
time was had by all I hope!

Best regards,

Denny


